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The Jenny Hammond  

Primary School 

Roll of Honour 
 

The following children were chosen by  
their teachers in our ZOOM weekly assemblies for 

showing a great Growth Mindset and having a ‘Brilliant 
Brain!’ 

Conker: Autumn and Olive 
 
Acorn: Tyson and Loredana 
Congratulations to both Reception classes as well 

for being brilliant at phonics this week. 
 

Sequoia: Angel, Darby, Dawud and Lily 
 
Holly: Theo, Leo, Jordan and Zofia 
  
Rowan: Julie, Ashley, Hilda and Lenny 
 
Willow: Daniel, Paulo, Pareena and Yanis 
 
Juniper: Josh, Stella, Kovon and Kari 
 
Aspen: Samnit, Sofia M, Antonia and Lucca 
 
Lilac: Mahdiya, Annalise, Arthur and Thames 
 
Maple: Jahmai, Mason, Eadaoin, Farlex and 
Olivia 
 
Cedar: Ryan, Lexi, Shaylan and Viktoria 
 
Sycamore: Gabriel, Suaile, Yman and Pranto 
 
Chestnut: Iman, Louis and this week of 
course it’s the whole class! 

If your child is named please ask them to show you their 
certificate and explain why they were chosen this week. 

 
STAR ATTENDANCE FOR LAST 

FORTNIGHT GOES TO: 
Rowan with a brilliant 99.3% 

The school’s attendance target is 97% 
 

Very well done to everyone and we are sure  
you will join with us in congratulating the children  

on their achievements this week! 
 
 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES    
 
 

Year 5 Trip, Jubilee Ponds, Wanstead Flats 
Tuesday 24th November, 10am to 12 midday 

 

Children break up for Christmas:  
Friday 18th December  

 
Conker: 2pm - Reception Gate 

Year 1: 2pm - Elsham Road Gate 
Year 2: 2pm - Worsley Road Gate 
Acorn: 2.15pn - Reception Gate 

Year 3: 2.15pm - Elsham Road Gate 
Year 4: 2.15pm - Worsley Road Gate 
Year 5: 2.30pm – Worsley Road Gate 
Year 6: 2.30pm – Elsham Road Gate 

 
Children return to school  
Tuesday 5th January 2021  

 
The start times for each class will be confirmed 
in December depending on the situation at the 

time. 
 

Visits are supported by Articles 31 (leisure, play and culture) and 15 
(freedom of association). 

 

 
 
 
 

Celebrating children’s achievements is supported by article 29 

of the UNCRC. 

 

THE 
JENNY 

HAMMOND 
PRIMARY 
SCHOOL 

  The JHPS newsletter 
Friday 13rd November 2020  

The team points have been counted and the 
winners over the last 2 weeks are: 

Pankhurst & Mandela with 605 points 

 
 
 

To all of our families and friends celebrating 
Diwali this weekend, we would just like to 

wish all of you good health, luck, happiness 
and prosperity. 

 
Have a lovely weekend celebrating. 

 

 



 

IMPORTANT DATES 
 
 
 
 

                   
 

 

 

 
 

We will be celebrating these important dates in school. 
You may wish to do some follow-up work with your child at home. 
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NOVEMBER 
 Armistice Day 
 Diwali 
 World Kindness Day  
 Children in Need 

 

 Children in Need 

 
Thank you to all of our children for supporting Children 

in Need by dressing up in spots and animal print. You all 

looked fantastic! 

We have raised over £200 for the charity and money is 

still coming in! 
 

 

 

 

 
 
A massive shout out to Peter, one of our teachers, 

who has taken individual photos of every child’s 

BHM painting and put together the most 

amazing video showcasing all of our children’s 

incredible work. 

You can see the video on our website: 

jennyhammond.waltham.sch.uk 

or on Twitter 

@JennyHammondE11 

 

Primary School Applications 
September 2021 

If you have a child that turns 4 years old this 

academic year, (1
st

 September 2020 to 31
st

 

August 2021), then now is the time to apply for 

Reception class starting in September 2021.  

The application form can be found on the 

Council website and you have until the 15
th

 

January 2021 to submit the form. 

 

 

Notice Board! 
 Year 6’s Performance of Macbeth 

Year 6 did the most amazing performance of Macbeth 

yesterday after working with ‘Shaking Up Shakespeare’ since 

Monday. They had a very select audience however we have 

filmed it so that all of our children can watch it in their 

classrooms next week and a copy will be given to each Year 6 

child for their families to enjoy at home. 

Very well done Year 6. 

Alyson, Attia and Anthony are very proud of you. 

  

Class Emails 
We have now created class emails so that you can message 

your child’s class teacher directly and they will be able to 

respond to you. This is instead of having to use the school 

email and should be used to relay information to the class 

teacher that in normal circumstances you would have 

been able to share at the school gate or when you came 

into the playground or classrooms. 
Conker@jennyhammond.waltham.sch.uk 

Acorn@jennyhammond.waltham.sch.uk 

Sequoia@jennyhammond.waltham.sch.uk 

Holly@jennyhammond.waltham.sch.uk 

Rowan@jennyhammond.waltham.sch.uk 

Willow@jennyhammond.waltham.sch.uk 

Aspen@jennyhammond.waltham.sch.uk 

Juniper@jennyhammond.waltham.sch.uk 

Lilac@jennyhammond.waltham.sch.uk 

Maple@jennyhammond.waltham.sch.uk 

Cedar@jennyhammond.waltham.sch.uk 

Sycamore@jennyhammond.waltham.sch.uk 

Chestnut@jennyhammond.waltham.sch.uk 

 
 

 School Streets! 
Can I remind everyone that Elsham Road, 

Worsley Road and part of Cary Road are 

School Streets. They are closed to all cars, 

vans etc between the times of 8.30am and 

9.30am and again between 3pm and 4pm. 

The only exception to this is if you live in 

these roads or have registered for a School 

Streets permit because you either work at 

the school or you hold a disability parking 

badge and have registered your car. 

 

Adults and Children should be aware that 

cars can still drive down these roads with 

the appropriate permits at any time so 

everyone should still be very aware of 

road safety. 
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